
Program:

Date: 7th March 2022 to 13th March

Venue: Online

No. of Participants: 15+

The Rotaract Club of Presidency College came up with various PR initiatives to
celebrate Rotaract Week Rotaract Week, from 7th March 2022 to 13th March 2022.

On March 7, 2022, we took up an initiative to educate our members about the history of
Rotaract. We created an infographic timeline of Rotaract's history and shared it on our
social media accounts so that members could learn more about Rotaract.

On 8th March 2022 i.e., on the second day of Rotaract week we took up an initiative
where we conducted an online quiz regarding Rotaract for the members of the club via
Instagram Stories.

On 9th March 2022 i.e., on the third day of Rotaract week we took up an initiative to
inform people about the lesser-known facts about Rotaract.

On March 10, 2022, we took up an initiative in which members could express and share
their favourite event picture from their Rotaract Journey via Instagram Stories.

On March 11, 2022, we took up an initiative in which we posted various pictures as
throwbacks from previous events and years on Instagram. This allowed all of the
members to relive the past.

On March 12, 2022, we took up an initiative in which members expressed how Rotaract
Journey had aided them, and we created a video that was shared across all of our social
media platforms.

It was indeed a great way to celebrate Rotaract week and this helped all the members
get to know more about Rotaract.






